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April 21, 2023

Oregon Public Utility Commission
201 High Street SE, Suite 100
Salem OR 97301-3398

Kenny Perkins
4330 South Lee Street, Suite 800B
Buford, GA 30518

Re: Nationwide Long Distance Service, Inc
To whom it may concern,

| am writing to inform you that our client, Nationwide Long Distance Service, Inc. has
neither customers nor any revenue in the state of Oregon as of February 3, 2023.
Please cancel their certification effective February 3, 2023.

I have enclosed an extra copy of this cover letter to be date stamped and returned to
me in the enclosed self-addressed postage prepaid envelope.

All further notices should alse mail to the address above. If you have any questions,
please call me at 678-436-5590 or send an email to clientsupport@rtcteam.net. Thank
you for yoyr immediate attention to this matter.

Copisultant for Nationwide Long Distance Service, Inc.

Enclosures:
Cc:  Alisha Bennett



